Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)

From: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 1:18 PM

To: ‘Nevi, Raymond (R.A.)'

Cc: Hershman, Larry (NHTSA); Borris, Frank (NHTSA); Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)
Subject: RE: EA11-006

Yes Ray, Ford’s request for a two week extension to questions 6 through 11 of the EA11-006 IR letter was discussed and
this email confirms and grants that request. Our understanding is Ford’s responses to questions 1 to 5 of the letter will
be submitted to the agency on time.

Valencia please add this email to the investigative file for EA11-006 as a record of this request and grant.

Scott

Scott Yon

Direct: 202-366-0139

Toll Free: 1-877-5 DOT DOT (536-8368) ext 60139
Fax: 202-366-1767

From: Nevi, Raymond (R.A.) [mailto:rnevi@ford.com]
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 12:59 PM

To: Yon, Scott (NHTSA)

Subject: EA11-006

Scaott,
Ina July 21, 2011, telephone conversation with Ford, we requested and you had granted an extension of time for Ford to
respond to Requests 6-11 for EA11-006 until August 8, 2011.

Please confirm via email that this extension has been is approved.
Thank you,
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R. A. Nevi

Assistant Director

Global Automotive Safety Compliance
Automotive Safety Office



